
Commercial & Industrial Lighting
Rebate Program

Consolidated Cooperative’s Commercial & Industrial (C&I) Lighting 
Rebate Program helps replace inefficient internal and external 
lighting at member business facilities.

The program provides a rebate based upon the number of lamp 
watts reduced when replacing old lighting with new, energy-efficient 
lighting, and members are eligible for the rebate when specifications 
are met.

SPECIFIC REQUIREMENTS: 
This program is applicable 
to commercial and industrial 
business facilities only. 
Residential members are not 
eligible.

To qualify, lighting at the facility 
must be used a minimum of 

1,800 hours per year. All projects must be a retrofit interior or exterior 
lighting installation. All equipment must be new; used or rebuilt 
equipment is not eligible. 

An on-site visit is required to confirm installation of the project. 
Projects must be installed and completed between July 1, 2022 and 
June 30, 2023.

UP TO

$25,000 

  REBATE
FOR  

 COMMERCIAL/INDUSTRIAL 
MEMBERS 

 

Rebate offered in partnership with

*Consolidated’s rebate on C&I lighting is limited. The offer expires when funds are depleted  
on a first-come, first-served basis, or when the program is discontinued.


